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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Wednesday 24th June 2020 
 

Dear Parent 
 
We are currently looking at the possibility of bringing Year 5 children back into school, on a part 
time basis, before the end of the summer term. Provisional plans would be to offer two days a 
week, beginning the week commencing Monday 6th July.  
 
I would be very grateful if you would contact the school office by Friday 26th June to express an 
interest. We will then get in touch with you to let you know the days that your child has been 
allocated. 
 
Though this would only give the year 5 children a short time in school, we feel that it would be 
really beneficial for their well-being to have some actual contact with school before the summer 
holiday. 
 
Unfortunately, the Year 5 key worker children that are already in school will not be allowed to split 
their time in school between the new Year 5 class bubble and the Year 5 key worker bubble. We 
are continuing to follow government guidance which states that children must remain within one 
group during the week. If you are a key worker, and choose for your child to take up a place in 
the new Year 5 class bubble, then they will not be allowed to go into the key worker bubble.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A. Willett  
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